vesidant.

IGNATURE:

## PLATINUM ENTERPRISES OF LAUDERDALE, INC.

2055 N.W. 32ND STREET # 7 POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA 33064

October 11th, 2002

Attn.:

Florida Department of State Division of Corporations. P.O. Box 1500 Tallahassee, FL 32302-1500

RE:

Annual Report/UBR 2002

EIN:

65-0791170

Dear Officer;

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we did not received the corporation's 2002 Uniform Business Report. As per a conversation with a representative in your office, we were advised to write a letter and send a blank UBR form, along with a check for \$150.00 in order to renew the corporation for 2002.

Enclosed you will find the requested *UBR-2002* and a check of \$ 150.00 payable to Department of State.

Please process this form ASAP and update your files.

Cordially,

Petal Pike

President

Florida Department of State Division of Corporations

September 6, 2002 Re: Annual Report

Dear Sirs:

Enclosed you will find a copy of a letter received by Mr. Carl Bienz discussing an ongoing problem in his community with mailbox damage and tampering with mail matter.

Mr. Bienz who is the only shareholder in the S Corporation JCJ Ventures of the Palm Beaches, Inc, did not received the paperwork from your office in order to allow him to complete and mail in the annual registration for this corporation in a timely manner. After realizing that he had not received the necessary papers, he remembered having received the enclosed letter. He then asked me to call the Department of State and explain the situation. I was told at that time that I should obtain a copy of the letter and send that to Tallahassee and this would be the proof that a problem with mail reception had been ongoing for some time. Since Mr. Bienz could not locate his original letter, he contacted the Postal Inspection Service in order to acquire an additional copy. Now that we have the copy we are mailing it to you along with a check for \$ 150.00 as I was instructed by your office previously.

Thank you in advance for you help in this matter.

MARY F RAUSCH CPA

1411 Indian Road

West Palm Beach, FL 33406

(561) 588-5069



FLORIDA DIVISION

May 17, 2002

TO: RESIDENTS OF:

PASO FINO DRIVE & VICINITY LAKE WORTH, FL 33467

RE: MAILBOX VANDALISM

There have recently been complaints of mailbox damage and tampering with mail matter, in the area in which you reside.

Damaging a mailbox and tampering with the mail is a serious crime. In most of these instances, we have found that children in the neighborhood are usually responsible. I am asking for the cooperation of the parents in the neighborhood to explain the seriousness of this problem to their children, in hopes that the problem will cease.

This is in no way inferring that your child has been involved in destruction of mailboxes or mail matter. This is being sent to all parents in your area.

As information, destruction of mailboxes and the theft of mail is a felony, punishable by up to five years in a federal prison and a \$250,000 fine, on each letter or mailbox stolen or destroyed.

If you see anyone stealing or tampering with the mail or mailboxes not belonging to them, please contact this office at 561/659-0261, or your local police department. All information will be held in strict confidence.

If you were mailing or expecting any checks or credit cards, please contact the companies, informing them of the situation. If the credit cards and/or checks were negotiated, please inform this office. As a reminder, mail should not be left in your mailbox for carrier pickup on weekends, holidays or evenings.

Your cooperation and attention is appreciated.

Sincerely,

L. W. Bush, Jr. Postal Inspector

)

# 21552872

WEST PALM BEACH OFFICE PO BOX 4946 WEST PALM BEACH, FL 33402-4946 TELEPHONE: 561-659-0261 FAX: 561-659-3418